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Armenian	American	Student	Exhibition	Contest	for	the	
103rd	Armenian	Genocide	Commemoration	in	South	Florida	

	
The	 Armenian	 Genocide	 Commemoration,	 Inc.	 (AGC)	 is	 proud	 to	 announce	 a	 contest	 for	

Armenian	 American	 school	 children	 (grades	 6-10)	 to	 showcase	 their	 feelings	 and	 knowledge	

about	the	Armenian	Genocide.	All	competitors	will	have	their	exhibition	displayed	in	St.	Mary’s	

Hall	on	April	 24th.	 Students	are	 instructed	 to	 create	 the	exhibition	on	a	 tri-fold	display	board	

(36”	X	48”).	Judging	will	be	based	on	the	following	categories:	aesthetics;	clarity;	originality;	and	

accuracy.	To	enter,	 fill	out	this	form	and	send	it	to	flarmeniangenocidecontest@gmail.com	by	

5:00pm	 on	Monday,	 April	 16,	 2018.	 The	 exhibit	 must	 be	 delivered	 to	 St.	 Mary	 Armenian	

Church,	4050	NW	100th	Ave.,	Hollywood,	FL	33024	by	5:00pm	on	Friday,	April	20,	2018.	The	

winners	 will	 be	 announced	 during	 the	 commemoration	 program	 on	 April	 24th.	 Plagiarism	 is	

strictly	prohibited.	Exhibits	with	plagiarized	content	will	be	disqualified.	

	
	
FIRST	NAME:	______________________				LAST	NAME:	________________________________	
	
SCHOOL	NAME:	________________________________________________________________	
	
AGE:	______________________________					GRADE:	__________________________________	
	
PARENT	NAME:	________________________________________________________________	
	
PARENT	PHONE	NUMBER:	________________________________________________________	
	
THEME	(PLEASE	CIRCLE	ONE):		 1.	Hope	 2.	History	 3.	Children	 						4.	Women	
	
5.	Armenian	Genocide	Around	the	World	 	 6.	Other	Genocides	of	the	20th	Century	
	
	
1st	PLACE	WINS:	$150		 	 2nd	PLACE	WINS:	$100	 	 3rd	PLACE	WINS:	$50	
	


